
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
3/17/2020 
Information relative to COVID19. 
 
 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
As the Coronavirus continues to develop worldwide, Priplak has taken and strengthened a number of 
preventive measures, in accordance with the recommendations of the health authorities, in order to 
protect its employees and preserve the continuity of its activities. 
 
At this stage, Priplak has organized itself to ensure the continuity of its activity, from the sourcing of 
its raw materials to manufacturing and on time delivery. 
 
Since the end of February we set up a long-term continuity plan based on several critical areas: 
 
- Daily monitoring the decisions of the various authorities with a risk assessment from reliable sources 
- A policy of good hygiene practices and a daily information campaign among employees 
- A definition of clear rules for interaction and the correct respond in case of suspected symptoms 
- A policy of zero business travel and zero site visit in the premises 
- A significant availability of raw materials in stock 
- A daily assessment of any risk of supply disruption at our suppliers as well as activated alternative 
solutions 
- Daily monitoring of deliveries and service rate 
- A flexible approach to home office for eligible employees 
 
 
We continue to monitor the situation carefully, the Priplak team remains mobilized in this temporary 
context, and will use all available means to provide you with the best service. 
 
We will keep you posted of any major changes, for any further information please feel free to contact 
us. 
 
 
Take care & Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alain HULI 
Sales & Marketing Director 
 


